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21st May 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: Penguins Year 3 and Pandas Year 2 
 
As many of you will be aware, Miss Watkins will be going on maternity leave at half term and I am sure you will 
join me in wishing her all the very best for the coming weeks. 
 
After half term, Penguins Class will be taught by our Assistant Headteacher, Mr Horton alongside Mrs Watkins 
(one day a week) and Pandas class will be taught by Miss Wilson and Mrs Wardle, who is returning following her 
maternity leave. 
 
Miss Wilson has been working in Pandas Class two days a week, alongside Mr Horton, for the last four weeks and 
knows the class very well. Miss Wilson will be teaching Pandas Class on Monday, Wednesday and Thursday, and 
Mrs Wardle will be in class on Tuesday and Friday. Mrs Wardle knows the children very well as she was their 
teacher when they were in EYFS. 
 
Miss Wilson is joining All Saints full time in September and will be teaching the children in Pandas Class every day 
next year in Year 3. Therefore, this provides a wonderful opportunity for her to get to know the children even 
better as they transition into next year. 
 
If you have any questions, as always please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Headteacher 
 


